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Covid-19 (Coronavirus Update) Date: 26/03/2020

Euroquartz Ltd are continually monitoring the situation with the current outbreak of Covid-19, we have
identified personnel who are at high risk within the organisation and they are now home-working.

A decision has been taken to remain open for as long as possible in order to maintain vital supplies for the
medical and defence sectors during this time of crisis.

It should be acknowledged that no Euroquartz personnel are being forced to work, they have agreed
continue voluntarily.

The following is the latest situation as of the date above..............
UK Facility

Current status locally: No significant clusters as of yet but this main change very soon.

Advice to employees: As per government guidelines regarding washing and reducing contamination.
For incoming goods from China gloves to be worn when handling boxes.

Travel: All has been restricted and no overseas travel is being permitted.

Ongoing: We continue to monitor the situation and are risk assessing constantly.

Offshore Suppliers:
Locations: USA — Factory locations- Orange California and Mechanicsburg

Taiwan — Factory Location — Shui-Fong District
China - Factory Location — Shenzen

CURRENT SITUATION

USA — No reported restrictions or clusters at this time, this may change in due course, factories remain
unaffected.
Taiwan - No reported restrictions or clusters at this time, although precautions being taken, the
factory remains unaffected.
China — Shenzen factory had an extended New Year and are taking precautions and the factory remains
unaffected.

Live Risk Assessments

UK facility — The level of risk is increasing due to the virus but is still considered to be low.US Factory — The

level of risk remains the slightly higher than usual and is still considered low.

Taiwan Factory - The level of risk is higher than usual due to the virus but is now considered to be an
average risk.

Shenzen factory - The level of risk is higher than usual due to the virus and is now considered to be a
reducing risk.

Mitigation

We are in communication on a daily basis with our suppliers and where possible we have brought forward
all schedules to ensure stock is in place.

We are monitoring and following the guidance as notified by the Chief Medical Officer and UK
Government.

Best Regards
Andy Troli

Andy Treble
Director



